
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 21st May 2021  

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WILLOW CLASS -Star- Olivia- for always engaging and sharing her knowledge in all lessons with 
confidence.  

Reader- Layla- for her increasing confidence in reading and fostering this new confidence in    
reading at home. 

 

MAPLE CLASS - Star- Jess for her overall effort and the support she gives her peers 

Reader- Adijus for using segmentation to read words in reading. 

 

OAK CLASS - Elliott, Abby and Belinay for excellent art skills shown during our silhouette work. 

Aiden for coping well with change and working well with others during topic. 

Reader - Berkay for excellent comprehension skills. 

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARDS - Leah for working hard at all times and in all lessons. 

Brooke for always being kind and organising games for others to play at break times. 

Danielius for achieving his goal of creating a useful resource for all Year 4 children to use. 

 



 

 

 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our Safeguarding Policy, it is available to view 
on the school’s website  

Some of the children have some 

artwork displayed in the Church 

for Spring.  Please find time to 

go and have a look! 

Don’t forget, anyone taking the 11+ in September,              

Mrs Baxter is running an 11+Club on a Monday after school.  

If your child is not currently attending but they would like to, 

please contact Miss Meek in the office. 



 

 

PE 
PE for each class is as follows:- 

Oak Class – Wednesday  

Maple Class – Thursday  

Willow Class – Friday  

 

Important information from Lincolnshire County Council - school 
Transport 

 

If your child is starting primary school or transferring to the first year 
of junior school in September 2021 they may be eligible for school 
transport.  If you think your child is eligible please apply for transport 
as soon as you have your offer of a school place.  Applications can be 
made online at the website below or a telephone application can be made 
by contacting the Customer Service Centre on 01522 782020. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We are now coming out of lockdown and school closures.  School is very much back to normal.  

We are however, seeing a few children not wearing the correct uniform.  May we please remind 

you, it is black/grey trousers or skirts.  The sky blue polo shirt and the claret jumper or cardigan.  

No other jumper or hoodie is acceptable.  In the Summer Term when the weather is warmer, girls 

can wear a blue school summer dress.   PE kits, blue/black shorts or tracksuit bottoms if cold, again 

blue or black and a sky blue T-shirt.  There should not be multi-coloured leggings or various    

different  coloured T-shirts. 

ALSO - If your child is attending an after school club, they MUST bring their PE kit with them! 

If you need to purchase more uniform, the website to order is 

www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk. 



BIKEABILITY 

DON’T FORGET THE CHILDREN IN YEAR 5 AND 6 THAT HAVE SIGNED UP FOR    

BIKEABILITY,  BRING YOUR BIKE AND HELMET ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY.  MAKE 

SURE YOUR BIKE’S ARE READY AND SAFE ACCORDING TO THE CHECKLIST SHEET 

SENT HOME A COUPLE OF WEEKS AGO! 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

After such a shaky start to the year, we have finally booked a photographer.  They 

will be here on Friday 25th June.  Unfortunately we won’t be able to allow younger 

siblings in to school to have their photo taken with their older brother or sister this 

year.  However, we are having individual photos, class photos and year 6 photos   

taken all in one day! 

HOT SCHOOL LUNCHES 

We will be returning to hot school lunches for term 6.  To order 

for the first week back after half term, the deadline is Tuesday 

1st June by 3.00pm.  You can also order for the whole term if you 

wish, so you don’t miss any days. 



 

 

 

Surfleet Primary School PTFA are pleased to be offering a Father’s Day Gift sale. 

Each gift is priced at £3.00.   

There is no limit on how many gifts you can buy, so why not treat Uncles  & Gran-

dads too. 

Please note that gifts can only be purchased through ParentPay.  Payments will be 

available from the 24th May 2021 up to and including the 6th June 2021. 

This year the gifts on offer are going to be a surprise. The children will get a 

choice of 3 different gifts to choose from.  The children will be choosing and taking 

the gifts home on Friday the 18th June 2021. 

 

WILLOW CLASS—IMMERSIVE LEARNING 

Willow Class will be having their immersive day on Thursday 27th May. Their topic this term is a Geography 

based topic based around the seaside. During this topic, the children have learnt about the physical and 

human features of a seaside, where our nearest seaside is and the attractions based there as well as    

looking at the United Kingdom as an island and the seas/oceans that surround us. To end this topic, on this 

day the children can come dressed in clothes suited to going to the seaside. Please make sure these 

clothes are appropriate for school; the children may want to wear something underneath certain items. 

The  children can bring a small bag of items that they would take to the seaside with them e.g. bucket and 

spade. Please make sure that anything your child brings into school is clearly labelled with the child’s name 

The children do not have to take part but it would be lovely to see them all involved, even if they choose 

to do one or the other. Please do not go out and buy things for this day, use the things you have at home. 




